IOWA HIGH SCHOOL BASEBALL COACHES ASSOCIATION

September 6, 1968

To: Baseball Coach

You will find enclosed an application for membership to the Iowa High School Baseball Coaches Association. Dues are \$3.00 a year.

This is a new organization. Our aims are many -- a few are:

1/to promote better baseball in Iowa

2/to sponsor a good clinic--first one scheduled for Feb. 28, Mar. 1, 1969

3/select an all state team in your district and state

4/select district coach of year 5/select state coach of year

6/get better acquainted with college baseball coaches

7/promote fellowship with other baseball coaches

8/keep you informed of new things

9/have newsletter from various coaches

10/hold annual meeting during clinic

11/hold three board meetings a year

These are just a few of the aims we have considered. The state has been divided into nine districts -- each district has a representative.

Please send your application to:

Harold Primrose

3456 Dalewood, SE

Washington High School Cedar Rapids

Cedar Rapids or Iowa 52403 Iowa 52403

Make check payable to Iowa High School Baseball Coaches Association. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Harold Primrose, Chairman Baseball Coach Cedar Rapids Washington

Bernie Hutchinson, Co-Chairman Baseball Coach Norway